## Yale OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

February 22, 2019

Dr. Rita Luthra
The Women's Health & Education Organization
31 Ely Way
Longmeadow, MA 01106

Dear Dr. Luthra,

I was happy to receive your letter and the United Nations document. I have forwarded the materials to a select group of faculty members who may be interested. Thank you for thinking of us at Yale.

You have my warm wishes from New Haven.

Sincerely,

Peter Salovey

President

Chris Argyris Professor of Psychology

PS:cg/yx

PO Box 208229 New Haven CT 06520-8229

## Yale OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

PO Box 208229 New Haven CT 06520-8229





ZIP 06520 041M12250097

Dr. Rita Luthra
The Women's Health & Education Organization
31 Ely Way
Longmeadow, MA 01106